
 
 
 
 
 
Reference Number:  FOI-101004396931 
 
Response provided under: Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request and Response:  
 
1. How many adult reviews/reassessments have not been undertaken 

within a 12 month period as of the 28/03/2019 and fall outside of Care 
Act Compliance? 
 
I can confirm that Cornwall Council holds information falling within the 
description specified in your request.  However, we estimate that the cost 
of complying with your request for this question would exceed the 
appropriate limit of £450 as it would take at least 37,785 hours to locate, 
retrieve and collate the information. This is due to the way the data is held 
which would involve a manual file check of 151,142 records. 
 
The appropriate limit has been specified in regulations and for local 
Government it is set at £450. This represents the estimated cost of one 
person spending approximately 2½ working days (18 hours) in 
determining whether the Council holds the information, and locating, 
retrieving and extracting the information. 

 
 

2. Has the Council used an outside 3rd party organisation to conduct adult 
reviews/reassessments on behalf of the council since 1/1/2018 

 
The Council have not used an outside 3rd party organisation to conduct 
adult reviews/reassessments since 1st January 2018. 
 

3. The name of the organisation(s) that undertook this work 
 
Not applicable. 

 
4. The number of reviews/reassessments that were conducted 

 
Not applicable. 

 



 
 

5. The total amount charged to the council for conducting this service 
 

Not applicable. 
 
Information provided by: Adult Social Care 
 
 
Date of response: 3rd May 2019 


